
June 25, 2009

All Members / Associate Members,
Pakistan Broadcasters Association

Dear Sir,

This is to inform you that the following accredited agencies have raised issues with
regards to the non-payment of GST by our various member broadcasters. The said
accredited agencies have already sent letters / emails to broadcasters, copies whereof
marked to PBA as well, to provide the proof of GST payments as their clients are
withholding the payments till the settlement of GST issues;

1. Synergy Advertising (Pvt) Ltd.
2. Pak Mediacom (Pvt) Ltd.
3. M COM (Pvt) Ltd.
4. Interflow Communications (Pvt) Ltd.
5. T-Media (Pvt) Ltd.
6. The Brandpartnership (Pvt Ltd.

You are, therefore, requested to depute your concerned officials to resolve these issues
with the above agencies preferably before the date of current clearance and intimate the
Secretariat accordingly, in order to avoid complications / disputes in payments of your
outstanding dues.

If you have already resolved the above matter disregard this letter.

Best regards,

Muhammad Ali Butt
Dy. Executive Director


